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From our President – Step up! 

 
We really need some new members on our 
executive committee to be able to organize 
and run the activities that we enjoy. Please 
step up and volunteer some time and energy! 
 

 JUNE IS MEMBERSHIP MONTH AND WE ASK 
THAT EVERYONE PAY THEIR DUES THAT 
MONTH. If you do not pay your dues that month 
and register for an event later on this year you 
will have to pay the guest price. Help us keep our 
costs down and your costs down - register in 
June. Thank you. 
 
p.s. we will have a table at the annual general 
meeting where you can pay for your membership 
dues 
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Coming events: See page 2 
Bus trip May 3, 2018 
Annual meeting June 28, 2018  
Summer event August 14, 2018 
Golf tournament 
 

 

Photo credits  

Sorry no photos in this newsletter 

 

 

 

 

From the Editor:  

Spending this past winter in Florida was 
wonderful, but what was any better was spending 
the first part of the spring where is was warm and 
snow-free. So, who was hoping for April snows? 
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Coming events – more details to come! 

Mark your calendars 
 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Spring bus trip – May 3, 2018 to St. Jacob’s Market 
Bus seats limited – don’t wait to register 
Registration information in this newsletter! 
Map of St Jacobs : https://stjacobs.com/userContent/documents/The%20Village/VillageWalkingMapWeb.pdf 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Annual meeting June 28, 2018 – see registration form in this newsletter 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Summer event details 
August 14, 2018 from 12 noon to 4:00 pm 
First 150 members (max capacity for the pavilion in Canatara park) 
 
Place:  Seaway Kiwanis wedding pavilion, Canatara park,1200 Lake Chipican drive. 
 
Watch for registration info in the June newsletter! 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Golf tournament – September 20 – more info in next newsletter 
 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Past events 
 

 

 

Valentine Luncheon  
Friday February 14, 2018 at the Sarnia Legion  
 
Event Co-coordinators:  
Gary Locke, Doug Robinson, Tim Mondoux and 
Sharron Willock 

 
50/50 Draw: Standing Oaks Sarnia 

 

 
Personal Toiletry Collection:  
The Inn of the Good Shepherd 

 
Entertainment by: CD DC 

 

 
Eight tables of euchre players enjoyed some friendly 
competition! 

https://stjacobs.com/userContent/documents/The%20Village/VillageWalkingMapWeb.pdf
https://maps.google.com/?q=1200+lake+chipican+drive&entry=gmail&source=g
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Member News & Information 
 

Has Anything Changed? 
Help us to keep our club records up to date. 
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail address?  
Send the new information to: 
Ralph Henry 
145 Conestoga Dr. 
Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 
519-383-0156 
md.sleac@gmail.com 

 
 
 

 

Keep us up to date 
When words are hard to say, sometimes a card is the best way to reach out. 
Outreach cards for sympathy and illness can be sent to members or family. 

Please forward this information to Sharon Sharp, 519 383 7578,  
so cards may be sent in a timely manner. Thank you 

 
 

Web site 
Our web site is running and reliable thanks to Ric Cudmore! On the web site are links to photographs, 
events and other information.  
http://sleacweb.ca 
 
 

 

Future Event Registrations  
Cheques must not be dated any later than the cutoff date for an event. Cheques dated for day of 
event will not be accepted. 
 
 

Transportation and accessibility 
Please note that registrations for our events will include a line that you can fill in if transportation is 
needed or if you can provide a ride to the event. The committee members organizing that event will 
make an effort to link those that need a ride and those who can provide one.  
 

For all of us, please remember to watch out for each other and offer assistance if needed to members 
with restricted mobility preferred accessibility.  
 

mailto:md.sleac@gmail.com
tel:(519)%20383-7578
http://sleacweb.ca/
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Membership Renewals 

IMPORTANT NEWS 
 

The President’s note on the first page explained why we need our members to 
RENEW their memberships during the month of June 

 
Late renewals have a very significant effect on our club’s subsidy. 

 
Please do not wait until an event comes in and try to pay your membership at that time.  

 
The company subsidy is only paid to the club for members who have participated in at 

least one event during the past fiscal year which was June 1, 2017 - May 31, 2018 
AND have paid their membership dues for the upcoming fiscal year 

 

So don’t delay! 
Get your 2018-2019 membership dues in now! 

We will make it possible for you to pay cash for your dues at the June Annual Meeting 
Otherwise, please send in your membership form and cheque  

 
Membership renewal form is on the next page 

 

 

Benefits of SLEAC Membership  
   Keep in touch with other retirees  

   Friendship  

   Help worthwhile charities  

   Fun  

   Exciting events  

   Make new friends  

   An inexpensive night out  

   Good food  

and 

   ESSO subsidizes each paid member who attends at least one event  
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Membership Renewal Form  
 
Return this completed page with your membership payment  
Memberships are due June 1, 2018 for the 2018 –2019 club year that begins June 1, 2018.  
Mail the form below and your cheque to:  
Ralph Henry    Phone: 519-383-0156  

145 Conestoga Dr.   E-mail: md.sleac@gmail.com 

Sarnia, Ontario   N7S6A2  
 
To make the processing of your membership payment more efficient, please  
  Make your cheque payable to SLEAC  

If completing this form before June 1st date your cheque June 1st  

If completing this form after June 1st, put the current date on your cheque  

Include your current e-mail address on the form   
 

Membership Renewal Information  
(Please complete all sections of the form so that we can ensure our records are correct)  
Membership Year: June 1, 2018 - May 31, 2019  
 
 
Annuitant Name: _________________________________________ (first name commonly used)  

 
 
Spouse / Partner Name: ___________________________________ (first name commonly used)  

 
 
Address:  _____________________________________  

_____________________________________  
_____________________________________  

 
Phone number: ___________________________  
 
E-mail: ___________________________________________  
 
How would you like to receive the Club newsletter?  
The club strongly suggests receiving your newsletter by email to save on mailing costs  

I would like to receive the newsletter by E-mail______ or regular mail ______  
 
Membership dues: ______ memberships @ $5/person = Total $ ___________  

 
  

mailto:md.sleac@gmail.com
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SLEAC Presents: Bus Trip to St Jacobs 
 

Featuring Stops at: 
✓ The Farmer’s Market 
✓ Late Lunch at Anna Mae’s 
✓ And More (Scavenger hunt!) 

 
When: Thursday, May 3, 2018 

Bus Leaves From: Canadian Tire Parking Lot, Sarnia at 8 am 
Bus Returns: 7 pm or earlier 

 
Note: Lunch will occur about 2 pm, but there will be an opportunity to grab 
something to eat at the Farmer’s Market between 10 am and Noon. Short 
stop at the Mennonite Visitor Centre after the market. 
 
Lunch Menu: Beef & Chicken, Mashed potatoes, Carrots & Green Beans, 
Coleslaw, Relish Tray, Buns, Apple Juice & Tomato Juice, Tea & Coffee, 
Selection of Fruit Pies and Cheese Cake 
Member Cost: $28.00 Guest Cost: $56.00  
 
Register by April 26 to Gary Locke 
Reply with cheque by April 26 to: 
Gary Locke, 2401 Old Lakeshore Rd, Bright’s Grove, ON N0N1C0 
519-869-6336 
 
Event Coordinators: Gary Locke, Sam Donato, Tim Mondoux, Doug Robinson 

Make cheques payable to SLEAC. Do not post-date cheque past April 26 
SLEAC Member (name) ____________________________ $28 
SLEAC Member (name) ____________________________ $28 
SLEAC Guest (name) ______________________________ $56 
SLEAC Guest (name) ______________________________ $56 
 
Do you need transportation Assistance? _______________ 
Can you provide transportation for someone else? ___________ 
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2018 Annual Meeting 
Victoria Playhouse & Petrolia Legion 

Thursday June 28, 2017 

Registration must be received by May 25, 2018    Only 160 show tickets are available 

Begin your day at 1:30 pm June 28 at the Victoria Playhouse, Petrolia 
Agenda 
    Arrive at Playhouse 1:30 pm for Rocky Mountain High                        
    Show starts at 2:00 pm                                     
    Annual meeting starts at the Legion 4:30 to 5:00 pm                                                                          
    Dinner follows Annual Meeting 

 
Petrolia Legion Menu  
 Roast beef dinner  

 Mashed potatoes, Gravy  

 Vegetables  

 Pie for dessert  

 Tea and coffee  

 

Food drive for the  

Petrolia Food Bank 

 

 
50 / 50 Draw Charity 
St Clair Child and Youth 

 

 

 

Send registration and cheque to: 

 Sharron Willock 

125 Stathis Blvd,                                          Make cheques payable to: S.L.E.A.C. 

Sarnia ON N7S 5T5                                        
Member prices 

Show and dinner per member $30 

Dinner only, per member $10  

Guest prices 
Show and dinner per guest $60  

Dinner only, per guest $20  

 
Reminder – you will be able to buy your 2018-2019 memberships at the legion during this event  

(cash or cheque) 
 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

2018 Play and Annual Meeting - Petrolia  

Name:  member/guest Show and dinner 
 

Dinner only 
 

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

Total 
 

   

 

Do you need transportation assistance? 
 

 

Can you provide transportation for someone else? 
 

 

Do you have any special dietary needs? 
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Club 

 

2017 - 2018 Committee 

 
President: Sharron Willock 519-542-4952 

Vice president: Larry Western  
 

519-542-9481  
 

Past president:   

Secretary/Outreach: Sharon Sharp 519-383-7578  

Treasurer: Steve Sharp 519-383-7578  

Directors: Jim Snyder 
Gary Locke 
Sam Donato 
 

519-330-4195 
519-869-6336  
519-542-8471  
  

Event Planning: Alan Day 
Mary Lou Abrams Barb Boyd  
Tim Mondoux 
Doug Robinson 
Rakesh Mehra 

519-542-1517  
519-862-3950 519-383-2272 
519-491-9891 
519-869-8818 
519-541-0678 

Membership: Ralph Henry 519-383-0156  

Webmaster Ric Cudmore 519-331-1583 

Communications: Jim Snyder 519-330-4195 

 

Our next executive meeting will be June 7, 2018 at 10 a.m.  
At IOL Training Centre, 252 Chippewa St. Sarnia, Ontario  

Our web site is http://sleacweb.ca  
Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 

 
 

 

   

    
  

 
   

  

 


